STUDENT-FACULTY-ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE ON DISCRIMINATION

Bucknell University
Lewisburg, Pa.

May 4, 1956

The Student-Faculty-Administration Committee on Discrimination
wishes to take another opportunity to strengthen the hand of every or-
ganization in its movement towards the eliminating of discrimination
based on race, creed, and color.

In the forthcoming conclaves and national conventions, the dele-
gates of your Chapter should fully understand that by formal resolu-
tions in 1954, the Bucknell IFC and the Bucknell Faculty stand behind
any efforts by local representatives to reduce and eliminate discrimina-
tory clauses and policies on the national as well as the local scene.

A copy of the Resolutions accompanies this letter.

Our Student-Faculty-Administration Committee is alsc asking the
delegates of your Chapter to join forces with thase chapters in your
national organization that are trying to educate other chapters concern-
ing the moral and often the practical wisdom of eliminating discrimina-
tory clauses and practices. :

Your Chapter should feel free to call upon our Committee for in-
formation and for support in any situation in which the Chapter is
working to achieve the objectives of the University in these matters.

Sincerely,

Harry R. Garvin
Chairman

Members of the Committee:

Mary Jane Stevenson, Dean of Women
Malcolm E. Musser, Dean of Men
Mary Lou Aistrup, President of Panhellenic Council (1955-56)
William F. Lenker, President, IFC (1955-56) S—
C. A, Hollister, Advisor, IFC

//’,ﬂilléam—ﬁv—smith, Faculty representative
Harry R. Garvin, Faculty representative




